Cemetery Trustees
Meeting Minutes

10/2/17

Meeting opened at 5:30 PM

Present were Chairman Sue Weeks and Guy Pike

Minutes of 12 Sept 2017 were approved as written. Other minutes were put on hold as Guy was not
present for them and Charlotte Allen was not present this night.

The budget was reviewed.

Rights of burial documentation was received for the Triolos, plot E50 and the Buckleys, Plots 11-3 and
11- 4. Also a certificate of burial was received for William Blanchard plot B4.

A lengthy discussion addressed the legality of maintaining unabandonded cemeteries and which
cemetaries,to bring to the Selectmen for the abandonment process. Counsel,has advised not to work in

cemeteries that are not legally declared abandoned.

It was decided to contact the Ossipee Cemetery Trustees concerning the cemetery on Bean Mountain as
they may have funds involved.

It was decided to seek advice from counsel on the acceptance of donations.

Mark Eldridge will be advised to go ahead with the replacement of the fence behind the Town offices.
Public input/attendence is always welcome.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM

Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trusrees



